
From: CSOdata@Cambridgema.gov
To: Woodbury, Catherine
Subject: Combined Sewer Overflow - Retraction for CAM005 and Omission of CAM017 activation
Date: Thursday, August 3, 2023 11:08:31 AM

A Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) notification was sent out for an activation at CAM005 on
July 29, 2023 in error. No CSO occurred during this rain event at this location. 
No notification was issued for an activation that did occur at CAM017 on July 29, 2023 due to
meter reporting issues.
See website for more information: www.cambridgema.gov/CSOreport 
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